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ALEXANDER, AR – Republican Keith Kellum, a 30-year resident of the Avilla community, officially announced his 
candidacy for Saline County Quorum Court, district 4, which covers Avilla, Lake Norrell, Paron, portions of 
Alexander and East-Northeast Saline County. 

Keith and his wife Terry of 37 years have raised three children in the Avilla community, and their children attended 
Bryant School District. Keith was originally from North Little Rock where he was a 1977 graduate of Northeast High 
School. After high school, he attended the University of Arkansas and Capitol City Jr. College.   
 
Kellum retired from Bale Chevrolet in 2021 and retired from the U.S. Navy and Naval Reserves in 2006, where he 
served his nation with distinction for twenty years serving in supply, logistics and sealift port operations for several 
deployments to Korea, Operation Noble Anvil during the Kosovo Campaign, the Middle East during the Persian Gulf 
War era, and Operation Enduring Freedom after 9/11. 
He served as Campaign manager for a mayoral candidate in North Little Rock in 1992 and played an active role in 
the successful 1992 Term Limits Amendment. 
Keith is a strong supporter of the second amendment and is currently an Arkansas State Police certified Concealed 
Handgun Carry Instructor (CHCL) and NRA Pistol Instructor. 
He is an active member of the Saline County Republican Committee and a voting member of the Second 
Congressional District Republican Party of Arkansas 
 
Keith said, “I am a lifelong constitutional conservative Republican, and I am concerned with the direction our 
community is taking, as well as our state and nation.   I am running on a very conservative platform to make sure 
Saline County remains a deep red county. I have real world experience, that will apply to real world problems that 
all of us deal with daily. My platform is to fight for the conservative issues, that are facing Americans every day like; 
protecting the unborn from abortion; protecting parental rights to our children’s education and safety; ensuring 
that pornographic library materials are relocated to areas not accessible to children; preventing Critical Race 
Theory from being taught in school curricula while placing more emphasis on english, writing, science, 
mathematics and arts, not social and cultural agendas; fighting for hand marked paper ballots and closed primaries 
to restore confidence in our election system. These are nationwide problems that need to be fought on a local 
level.” Kellum says “For years, the establishment Republicans have done just enough to call themselves 
conservatives, while the liberal left has run roughshod over our nation’s morals and values. The time has come to 
fight back.” 
 
Keith Kellum   
Saline County Justice of the Peace, District 4 
 
“A new conservative voice for Saline County”                                                                       Paid for by Keith Kellum for JP 

### 


